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The common, cloud-based document base of the RockINEurope Project has been completed 

 

RockINEurope website is already under development, and its 

logo has been created. The name of the website will be Acrobatic 

Rock'n'Roll Center of Knowledge (ARCK).  

One of the main points, goals of the project is the creation of a 

knowledge repository, which allow professional stakeholders 

working with acrobatic Rock’n’Roll to brows between the most 

recent and update educational and training materials connected 

to the sport. The collection of this common, cloud-based 

knowledge and document base will be available on the ARCK 

website. Those interested in studying these materials, 

educational and training-related documents will find an 

organized system of international knowledge where materials in 

English cover the most distinct aspects of teaching and practicing 

acrobatic Rock’n’Roll topics, such as assessment and point 

system, long-term training processes and the presentation of the 

system of acrobatic elements.  

The teaching materials are in harmony with most of the state 

granted programmes that have been running throughout the world in several continents and which 

allow the next generation of dancers and trainers to have the most up-dated knowledge in this field. 

All the materials on this website including online courses are for free and are targeted at both 

newcomers and professional athletes, coaches and judges in Acrobatic Rock’n’Roll. 

 

 

 

 

 


